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Editor’s Welcome

Dear Readers,

It is my pleasure to present the second issue of Volume 6 of the Legislation 
& Policy Brief. This issue of the Brief, heavily focused on criminal law, 
includes three articles that we hope you will find interesting and 
thought provoking.

One article discusses the issues of on-campus sexual assault at colleges 
and examines current and proposed law on the issue, suggesting ways 
Congress could act to make college campuses safer. Another discusses 
criminal entrapment and the politics of expulsion from the U.S. 
Senate. Finally, our last article discusses Congressional delegation of 
rulemaking authority to agencies developing criminal sanctions.

Further discussion of current policy issues can be found on our blog at 
legislationandpolicy.com. 

I would like to thank the Editorial Board and the Staff of the Brief for 
their hard work and commitment in putting together this issue. I would 
also like to wish the incoming Editorial Board luck in the coming 
academic year. 

Finally, the Brief is seeking submissions for its upcoming issues. 
Information on submissions can be found at digitalcommons.wcl.
american.edu/lpb/.  

It has been my honor and pleasure to serve as Editor-in-Chief of this 
Brief.  My gratitude goes to the entire Editorial Board, and to the Brief’s 
Executive Editor, Terry Colberg, in particular, for his assistance and 
dedication to the Brief.  My thanks to all of the Editorial Board members.  

Best regards,

Zachary I. Gold 
Editor-in-Chief
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